
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 12, 2021  

To: House Committee on Housing; others 

Re:  I OPPOSE [2008]... The State of Oregon is a pathetically managed and is facing bankruptcy. 

Government-Church relations cannot proceed within the context of [HB 2008]. 

Any church who tries to pull this stunt under [HB 2008] will face litigation from adjacent neighbors. 

Government entities will face litigation related to diminution of property values and other related injuries related 

to [HB 2008] properties.  

"Affordable Housing" is "Government subsidized housing." 

I do not support the racist-communistic philosophies, "the privileged only have homes" concerning; the homeless 

and or those who cannot afford to buy and or rent a home. 

The Oregon Legislature is fostering a discriminatory hoax on people who cannot afford to live in Oregon. 

When Federal "free" money runs out and it will, what then? 

Who gets to choose who will receive "Government subsidized housing?" 

Oregon will face thousands of homeless people rightfully evicted when the moratoriums run their course. 

Those who cannot afford to live in Oregon must go elsewhere to live. 

...or... 

Oregon must create "new towns" in Eastern Oregon. 

*The Oregon Legislature's seditious and willful violations of Federal Immigration laws are going to continue to 

wreak havoc upon Oregon cities, the rural areas and the tax base. 

Especially, as the Dementia poster-boy in Chief's, "open-border policy" which is going to dump even more 

hundreds or thousands of illegal aliens in our midst who; cannot afford to live in the United States of America or 

Oregon without significant government subsidies.  

Again, what happens when the "free" money runs out? 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
/// 
/// 
/// 

 


